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Dear Julius Henry and Djallalluddin, 

We are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled “Heavy Metals and 
Cardiovascular Disease on Wetlands” has been accepted for publication in 
Journal of  Medical and Health Studies - Volume 4, Issue No. 3. 2023. We seize 
this opportunity to thank you for your interest in our journal, wishing you all 
possible success in your future endeavours.  
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